
NATURE SCHOOL POLICIES: 
 

●​ Tuition is due ON OR BEFORE the 1st of each month. I will send a reminder five days 
prior and another reminder the day of.  If you pay after the 5th, you must include a 
$10 late fee.  

 
●​ Although there is no contract and you are welcome to leave whenever you're ready, 

I cannot offer refunds for partial months if you choose to leave mid-month. All sales 
are final. 

 
●​ Class ends right at 12pm. Please be on time for pick-up! For the safety of your child, 

I ask you to inform us if someone is picking him/her up other than a parent. 
 

●​ We will not tolerate any kind of violence or bullying at nature school. This must 
remain a safe place for everyone! I don’t anticipate it will be a problem, but if it 
becomes a problem with your child, he/she will no longer be able to attend. 

 
●​ Please ensure your child is dressed appropriately for nature play. We will be in dirt 

and mud and using paint and other craft supplies…your child will get dirty! Send 
them in clothing that you don’t mind getting roughed up. 

 
●​ Additionally, your child must be dressed appropriately for the weather. As the 

Swedes say - there’s no such thing as bad weather, only bad clothing! For winter 
classes your child will be most comfortable in snow pants, show shoes (that are not 
too small), heavy coat, water-proof gloves, and a warm hat, along with warm layers 
underneath. Good clothing is imperative for their safety and enjoyment! *If your 
child is not dressed appropriately for the weather, I will call you to either bring the right 
clothing or pick them up.* 

 
●​ No toys or electronics from home are allowed at nature school. With our limited 

time together, we want this to be a full nature immersion. All your student needs to 
bring is the right clothing and a full water bottle with their name on it (or something 
else to distinguish it.) 


